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 Simon Phillips COMMNT2014/3351/P 29/06/2014  11:24:46 My concern with this application is that it would extend the roof area for the flat above. This would 

allow them to extend their roof garden under permitted development. This would make their roof 

terrace very close to our bedroom windows and large enough to become an entertaining space. We 

already have an issue with noise pollution from roof terrace parties in the summer from the row of 

house on hemstal road.
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